
Greater Wilton Woods Citizens Association 
Bi-monthly Meeting—May 21, 2002 

 
 
Presentation by the Northern Virginia Soil and Wate r Conservation District 
Andrea Ceisler, Public Information Officer 
Asad Rouhi, Urban Conservation Engineer 
 
Ms. Ceisler gave a PowerPoint presentation on the programs the agency offers, such as 
stream stabilization and restoration, pond retrofit, storm drain stenciling, and stream 
monitoring. The agency provides guidance to Homeowner’s Associations on topics such 
as soil erosion, surface water drainage, pond management, and stormwater 
management. Feel free to contact them with any problem related to soil and water 
conservation. If they cannot help, they will direct you to the agency that can. 
 
Their website is: www.fairfaxcounty.gov/nvswcd  
 
 
Neighborhood Watch Program 
Officer Ed Rediske, Mt. Vernon Crime Prevention Officer, spoke about the benefits of 
Neighborhood Watch programs. Policing is everyone’s responsibility. Do not hesitate to 
contact the police if you notice something suspicious in your neighborhood. 
 
Training is available from the police on running a Neighborhood Watch program.  
 
Citizens may want to identify a point of contact if folks are interested in starting such a 
Neighborhood Watch program in Wilton Woods.  


